
Lu'Ma medical clinic will be a brand new facility at Nanaimo and Grandview. The 
Lu’Ma medical clinic will sit adjacent to the Lu’Ma Native Housing Society – a 
development to help ensure a continued supply of adequate housing at a modest 
cost to Aboriginal people with low and moderate incomes.  The independent but 
ancillary medical clinic will harbor similar goals related to healthcare and 
improved health outcomes for the surrounding Aboriginal as well as non-
Aboriginal community.	
  
 	
  
Lu’Ma is currently looking for a physician(s) interested in building a new flagship 
clinic that can serve as a model for additional sites that will blend modern fee for 
service medicine with traditional Aboriginal healing and hopefully integrate the 
services of other allied health professionals as a long term goal.  Potential 
physicians would have the freedom to build their own patient panels as well as 
subsidize their income and support the community by seeing walk in traffic as 
well – at least in the early stages of the clinic.	
  
 	
  
Lu’Ma is looking for physicians of all cultural background but will give preference 
to any physicians with Aboriginal heritage.  While there is a large Aboriginal 
community in proximity to the clinics location, Lu’Ma will be designed to serve 
patients of all ethnic origins. 	
  
 	
  
Lu'Ma is scheduled to open in the early spring of 2016 and would like to chat with 
any interested candidates for a permanent role there.  They will offer competitive 
revenue splits, a state of the art new facility and the opportunity to be part of 
something new, exciting and beneficial to Vancouver and the Aboriginal 
community. 
 
If you are interested in this opportunity, please email Tessa MacDougall at 
tmacdougall@divisionsbc.ca or call 604-569-2010 to learn more.  

 


